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October 11, 2020
Eric Babson
babson@math.ucdavis.edu
1094 Cragmont Avenue
Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr Vice President:

I am concerned about dementia. The president has been remarkably
dishonest, cruel, vindictive and inconsistent and yet I fear it is getting
worse. This week he berated his strongest allies for not arresting political
opponents and flip-flopped more times than I can remember on COVID
assistance - the main policy issue remaining. Both his disease (COVID) and
his treatment (steroids) are implicated in significant neurological effects. I
worry that his remaining 100 days in command of the nuclear arsenal and
able to shut down much of the government may be disastrous.

Please assure me that you are prepared to invoke section four of the

twentyfifth amendment.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from our orderly transitions.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


